
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
27 March 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
POST OF HEAD OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION  
 
Thank you for interest in the above post which is to commence in September 2019.    
 
We are seeking to appoint a highly motivated and enthusiastic Head of Physical Education with the ability to 
teach predominately girls core PE at Key Stage 3 and 4 in addition to popular exam courses.   This person will 
be someone with a clear vision of successful learning in the subject and the ability to deliver this, ensuring 
high levels of achievement for students of all abilities. Facilities and opportunities for our children to 
experience PE, physical recreation and competitive sports are outstanding.   
  
You will be expected to play a full part in ensuring the welfare and safety of our students as well as ensuring 
they make good progress both academically and in their social and personal development. 
 
The post would suit someone wishing to extend their leadership experience within a successful environment.   
Whatever your level of previous experience, you will find a strong commitment to continuous professional 
development at Hummersknott and all of our new staff benefit from an excellent induction programme. 
 
Applicants should complete an application form in full and return it with a letter of application outlining your 
philosophy for teaching PE and your vision for leading a successful department.   
 
The closing date for return of completed forms is Tuesday 23 April at 9am.  It would therefore be appreciated 
if you could complete and return your application form as soon as possible.  Only shortlisted candidates will be 
contacted.  This post is subject to all relevant safeguarding checks which include a satisfactory enhanced 
Disclosure and Barring Service check. 
  

Yours faithfully 

 
JAMES KEATING 
Executive Principal 

 

 


